
After lengthy discussions, in good faith, no agreement has been reached between National 
Capital District Commission (NCDC) and Nambawan Super Limited (NSL).
 
All squatters on Nambawan Super Limited land (P2156, P2157 and P2159) are required to 
leave the site.
 
Nambawan Super Limited is progressing to secure vacant possession, as per the court 
orders.
 
Squatters have been well informed, and must cease any building, and prepare to remove 
personal property.
 
Occupants of dwellings on the site boundary have already received notice to remove any 
encroachments on the site, in advance of fence preparation works due to commence in the 
coming weeks.
 
All squatters must relocate to enable orderly redevelopment
of the site. 
 
Squatters should make arrangements to have their property 
relocated at their own cost.
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No deal with NCDC for 9-mile squatters

9 mile land (Bushwara) update

Visit the Project site office located at Portion 2157

Public notice


